Subscribe

Past Issues

Translate ▼

View this email in your browser

Members Update



NEW LAWS ALLOW OWNERS CORPORATIONS, EXECUTIVE COMMITTEES AND MANAGING AGENTS TO CONDUCT TELEVISED MEETINGS DURING COVID-19

Strata Community Association (ACT) President Chris Miller has welcomed new regulations allowing owners corporations, executive committees and managing agents to hold televised meetings during the COVID-19 pandemic.

The ACT Government has introduced the regulation made under Section 11 of the <u>Unit</u> <u>Titles (Management) Regulation 2011</u> and is effective from today, May 1, 2020.

Mr Miller said the changes would support owners' corporations to continue to fulfil their legal obligations to hold regular meetings, while observing the physical distancing requirements.

Mr Miller wrote to ACT Planning and Land Management Minister Mick Gentleman Minister in March seeking urgent action to protect the well-being of owners and managers and asked the Government to allow video conferencing.

More information about the regulation can be found on the Build Buy Renovate website.

Minister Gordon Ramsay and Minister Mick Gentleman have issued a <u>media release</u> regarding this important announcement.

We thank our valued annual sponsors

Platinum Sponsor



Gold Sponsors

Subscribe

Past Issues

Translate ▼





You are receiving this email because you are on the Strata Community Association mailing list. If you wish to edit your communication preferences, please respond to this email and we would be happy to make the changes for you. To fully unsubscribe click here; please note this will remove you from all future communications from SCA National, states and chapters including member communications.

This email was sent to << Email Address>>

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

Strata Community Association · Level 1, Suite 101 · 845 Pacific Highway · Chatswood, NSW 2067 · Australia